
Sports Day! 
Next week is Sports Week, in 
the middle of our fantastic 

action packed week is the Main 
event, Sports Day! 

Parents will be welcome on 
Wednesday 21st June from 

1.30pm on the playing field at 
the back of the playground to 
support the children’s teams. 

We are incredibly lucky to have 
a professional photographer in 
to take some action snaps of 

the day, photos will be available 
for parents to buy after. 

More details will be available on 
the day from both the 

photographetr and from Mr 
Clifford. 

 

 

  

Artists of the Week! 
Daisy – Austin  

and Elle 
Snowdrop – Julian  

and Stefan 
Foxglove - Kerryanne 

 
 School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have grown their brains in Maths, investigating fractions and in English, writing 
independently to finish a picture book. In Humanities, they have loved finding out the 
continents and researching all about them. 
Year 4 – have been learning to interpret a variety of charts/graphs in Maths. The 
children have been finding similarities and differences between sets of data. In English, 
they have completed their writing about The Hobbit. They have been using powerful 
adjectives and interesting verbs! 
Year 5 – have been producing fairy tales with a twist from a different viewpoint. In 
Maths, they have been tackling time word problems. 
Year 6 – have had another busy week! They have completed their Community Cards 
project for PSHE and have written their Coraline stories in English. They have made huge 
progress with their Go-Givers projects and continued with rehearsals for their outstanding 
production, Dance Nation. You’re in for a treat! 
 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.0% 
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Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 96% 95% 95% 100% 93% 98% 100% 97% 

Lates 8 5 8 4 0 6 0 7 

Well Done Foxglove and Primrose! 

! 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy Jack and Max 

Buttercup 
Edith and 
Charmaine 

Rose Alex and Seb 

Primrose 
Suehellen and 
Asmaa 

Daffodil 
Elise and 
Sophie 

Snowdrop 
Josh and 
Olivia 

Foxglove 
Olivia and 
George 

Sunflower 
Brendon and 
Tate 

 

House Point 
Winners: 

 

 

! 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Primrose! 

Don’t forget we are a nut 

free school as we have 

children who have 

allergies!  

(let’s leave them 

for the squirrels) 

 

Clean Air Day! 
 

This Thursday was the first ever National Clean Air Day!  
The children of JLT, eco council and school council 

presented an assembly promoting the importance of 
reducing our carbon emissions to help clean up the air 

we breathe with small changes like using public 
transport, cycling or even walking so there are less cars 

on the road polluting our planet! 
Let’s keep the spirit of the day going by thinking about 

what you can do to help too! 

 Please 
remember 
to keep an 
eye out for 

nits this 
summer! 



Gardening Club Plant Sale 
Thank you to our brilliant Gardening Club who 
held a plant sale this Tuesday to raise money 

for the school.  
There were some beautiful potted plants to 

buy and raise a whopping £91.50! 

 
Isn’t It Pretty! 

Thank you to the wonderful volunteers from 
Mars (the company, not the planet…) who 

came in on mass to help paint our playground 
and trim back some unruly foliage to keep up 

with our beautification of our school! 

 Coffee Morning 
We had a great morning discussing healthy 
eating and our upcoming Healthy Lunchbox 

policy. 
Although we know many people cannot 
attend, we still would love to hear your 

views. Feel free to drop us a line or contact 
Mr Clifford if there is anything on this topic 

you would like to share! 

 

Our Year 6s Certainly Are Go-Givers! 
Our Year 6s are at it again! As part of their 

Go-Givers project they have been toiling over 
the staff’s cars and selling cakes to fundraise 

as part of their Go-Givers project.  
They have decided to raise money for the 

charity ‘First Touch’, who support the babies, 
the families and the staff of the Neonatal 

Unit at St George’s Hospital in London.  

 

 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

19
th

 – 
23

rd
 Jun 

Sports Week 

21
st

 Jun 

Sports Day, 
parents 
welcome from 
1.30pm 

21
st

 Jun 
FISA’s Sweetie 
Collection Day 

22
nd

 
Jun 

Year 6 Cricket 
Tournament 

23
rd

 Jun 
Non-uniform 
Day/Bring-a-
bottle for FISA 

26
th

 Jun 
Year 5/6 Parent 
SRE Meeting, 
from 6pm 

30
th

 Jun 

Summer Fete, 
from 3pm at 
Iver Village 
Infants School 

3
rd

 Jul Circus Skills Day 

11
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
from 1.30pm 

12
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
from 6.30pm 

13
th

 Jul Bag2School 

14
th

 Jul FISA Disco 

20
th

 Jul 
Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly, from 
2pm 

20
th

 July 
Last Day Of Term 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School PiXL Celebration Event! 

On Thursday 15
th

 June, a few of our Year 6s were selected to take part in an event at the O2. 
They were invited to the PiXL Celebration of Success in 2017 where they were invited onto stage 
and presented with an award and a gift certificate with the guest speaker, Ore Oduba! They got 

to watch a talent show from children from a huge variety of schools across London. It was a 
wonderful opportunity for children to visit the spectacular O2 – some of them visiting for the 

very first time.  
Congratulations everyone! 

 

Letters out this week: 

Don’t forget we are 
collecting vouchers! 

Letters out this week: 
 
 

Year 6 Events letter 
 

Summer Fayre Donations Letter 
 

Year 6 Go-Givers Event (selected 
Year 6s) 

 
Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 
www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ was 

given to the teacher of 

the week, Mrs Bowden for 

organizing the amazing Go 

Givers project and raising 

money for a fantastic 

cause! 

  

! 

 

  

Don’t forget; You can book your child into child for Early birds and  
Bluebells online!  

Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  
or via our website. 

 
 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3


 

Wow Work! 

Each week we will showcase some fantastic work focusing on a particular class. This week, the spotlight is on… 

Daisy! 

 

Work by Lacey, Year 3 


